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11 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Visit to RAF Halton – Cool Aeronautics 

 

In order to enhance our Science, Maths and IT curriculum topics, we will be taking Year 6 on a 

trip to RAF Halton on Thursday 20 September. 

 

As part of this exciting STEM-related day, we will be visiting the airfield and Trenchard Museum 

where the children will take part in a range of activities such as flight simulator training, radio 

communications and model aircraft flying.  We will be leaving school straight after registration, 

returning at around 3.15pm so please ensure your child arrives at school promptly.   

 

For this trip your child will need a disposable packed lunch, bottle of water and a coat in case of 

inclement weather.  NB If you have ordered a hot meal for this day, please cancel it online by 

the cut-off date. 

 

In order to cover the costs of coach hire to and from the venue, we are asking for a voluntary 

donation of £2.50 per child, payable online via your ParentPay account by MONDAY 17 

SEPTEMBER.  This will also enable you to give permission for your child to travel by coach.  If 

you do not wish to contribute, we will require written permission (email to 

admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk) for your child to attend. 

 

The RAF would like to take photos of the children participating in the activities for their own 

publicity purposes.  We will use the photo permissions already held in school and, if you have 

not given permission for any of the categories on our form, we will ensure your child is not 

included in any shots. 

 

We are looking forward to this event and hope your child will enjoy the stimulating experiences 

on offer! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

JEMMA DAVIDSON 

Year 6 Leader 

 

 


